
Join Us
at our Open House

ATCO is hosting open houses for the Central East Transfer Out Transmission Project

This project is planning to add two staged 240 kV transmission lines between the 
existing Tinchebray substation near the Village of Halkirk and the service territory 
boundary near the Village of Alix and the Village of Nevis. Also there are planned 
alterations to the existing Tinchebray substation. 

Your feedback on the project is important to us. We encourage you to learn more 
or provide your input by attending one of our open houses, visiting our website or 
by contacting us.

1 855 420 5775 | consultation@ATCOelectric.com  | www.ATCO.com
(click on “Projects”)



Halkirk — Tuesday, July 9, 2019
Halkirk Community Hall
111 Main Street, Halkirk

Stettler — Wednesday, July 10, 2019
Stettler Community Hall

5101 - 46 Avenue, Stettler

1 855 420 5775  |  consultation@ATCOelectric.com
www.ATCO.com (click on “Projects”)

Please join us at one of the drop in style open houses 
listed below between 4 p.m. and 8 p.m.


